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About the project
Construction has commenced on Unitywater’s program 
of works to provide essential water and wastewater 
services for the growing Aura and Harmony 
communities on the Sunshine Coast.

With a projected population of 50,000 residents in 
Aura by 2050 and 21,000 residents in Harmony by 
2036, this program is vital in meeting the future 
demands of the communities, ensuring their long-term 
sustainability and development.

The program includes three major projects:
•	Aura Water
•	Aura Wastewater
•	Harmony Water

Unitywater is committed to delivering sustainable and 
reliable infrastructure that will improve the network’s 
overall reliability, meet water and wastewater demand 
for its customers, and deliver significant benefits to the 
growing region.

Construction began in April 2023 and is set to be 
completed by early 2026, weather and site conditions 
permitting. Unitywater, together with our delivery 
partner McConnell Dowell, will continue to provide the 
community with updates as the works progress.

Construction update
Welcome to the first Construction Update for the 
Aura and Harmony Program.

You will enjoy reading about the great progress 
made since construction commenced in April 
2023.

This newsletter is for you, the residents and 
stakeholders, designed to keep you updated with 
the latest news from the Aura Water, Harmony 
Water and Aura Wastewater projects.

Enjoy the flow of information!



Pipe dream realised…  
Pipe landing day for Aura and Harmony
More than 15 years ago, Unitywater started negotiating infrastructure agreements with 
developers, Stockland and Avid, to ensure the right water and wastewater infrastructure 
would be in place to cater for future growth within Aura and Harmony.

Their “pipe dream” became more of a reality this month 
when a special new arrival rolled into the Sunshine 
Coast – the start of 27 kilometres of pipe for the Aura 
and Harmony Trunk Infrastructure Program, the largest 
program in Unitywater’s history.    

To mark this milestone day for the Aura and Harmony 
Program, the construction team threw a celebration to 
welcome our new arrival with open arms. Construction 
team members took turns signing a 710mm diameter 
pipe – the first to be installed along the Bells Creek 
Arterial, ensuring a safe and reliable wastewater 
service from a new wastewater pump station in Aura 
to the Kawana Wastewater Treatment Plant.

Unitywater’s CEO Anna Jackson said that the pipes 
play a crucial role in delivering essential water and 
wastewater services to the Aura and Harmony 
communities. 

“Both Unitywater and McConnell Dowell are committed 
to delivering this program with the highest standards 
of safety, environmental responsibility, and community 
engagement,” Ms Jackson said.

McConnell Dowell, Unitywater’s construction delivery 
partner on the program, is now set to lay down the 
pipeline one stage at a time.

Aura Water Project: 12 kilometres of new pipe along 
Steve Irwin Way and Hapgood Road, between the 
Ewen Maddock Water Treatment Plant and Aura in 
Caloundra South. 

Harmony Water Project: 2.6 kilometres of new 
pipe along Bellflower Road, between Tanawha and 
Harmony in Palmview.

Aura Wastewater Project: 12.5 kilometres of new 
pipe along Bells Creek Arterial Road and Kawana Way 
Link Road between Aura in Caloundra South and the 
Kawana Wastewater Treatment Plant.

Ms Jackson said caring for community is at the heart of 
this program and the team’s ongoing commitment to 
engage early with impacted residents and businesses 
has been and will continue to be a core focus of the 
program.

It’s a pipe party! The Aura and Harmony Program team celebrating the arrival of the 
first pieces of pipe at the construction site office in Meridan Plains.
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Here’s a snapshot of where we’re 
up to with each project:

Aura Water Project
Fauna monitoring and site preparation is underway 
close to the Ewen Maddock Dam Wastewater 
Treatment Plant, and we will soon make our way 
down Steve Irwin Way before heading east across to 
Hapgood Road and then over to Aura.

Harmony Water Project
The site for the new 12 megalitre (with capacity for 
12 Olympic sized swimming pools) water reservoir is 
currently being prepared just off Tanawha Road and 
we’ve also commenced trenching for the water pipeline 
down along Bellflower Road, Sippy Downs. We are 
incredibly grateful to the residents in these areas for 
their patience as our construction progresses.

Aura Wastewater Project
For those who are enjoying the opening of the new 
part of the Bells Creek Arterial, you may have noticed 
as you travel south on the new section, there is some 
large-scale construction happening on the left-hand 
side of the road. This is the site for the new Aura 

Wastewater Pump Station. We are currently digging 
a large hole (15 metres to be exact!) to cater for the 
pumping of wastewater for up to 50,000 residents in 
Aura by 2050.

Further north along the older section of the Bells Creek 
Arterial, trenchless pipe laying is underway through 
the environmentally sensitive sections of the pipeline 
alignment.

For more information including maps of the pipeline 
alignments for each of the projects above, go to our 
Community Hub page, communityhub.com.unitywater.

Program snapshot: Making good progress
Construction managers love to be able to say their program is running on time and on 
budget. So far, so good with the Aura and Harmony Program.

Building bright futures: Welcoming work experience 
students to the construction community
Providing young people with work experience in 
construction is essential to Unitywater and McConnell 
Dowell’s mission to give back the community where 
we work.

Enter Sunshine Coast Technical Trade Training Centre. 
A fantastic local facility providing essential training and 
development to young people on the Sunshine Coast.

During the September school holidays, we worked to 
provide work experience opportunities for two young 
people as part of the essential “on the job” training 
element for their Certificate 1 Course in Construction. 

We sat down with Charlotte and Theo to find 
out a little more about their experience, to 
read their full interview, scan the QR code.

Work experience students Theo and Charlotte, already 
well on their way to an exciting future. 
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Program Engineer, Gwennie Lam, inspecting the pipes 
before they go underground.
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Embracing the local community: 
A commitment to sustainability and partnership

Jobs for locals
Delivery partner, McConnell Dowell, understands 
the significance of minimising its footprint while 
maximising its contribution to the communities it 
serves.

We anticipate that this program will generate more 
than 200 jobs and inject more than $80 million into 
the local economy. Remarkably, a staggering 85% of 
our Program workforce already call the Sunshine Coast 
home.

Regional sourcing
Over 27 kilometres of substantial piping, procured 
from the Toowoomba-based supplier Vinidex, has 
begun to arrive at our site. Transporting this essential 
infrastructure requires more than 160 semi-trailer 
loads from Toowoomba. These pipes will provide 
crucial water supply to the growing Aura and Harmony 
communities, as well as wastewater services to Aura.

The Aura and Harmony Program is not just about the 
present; it’s about building a legacy that will span the 
next century.

Giving back to Compass
One of our core values is giving back to the community, 
and we are proud to support organisations like 
Compass through the Aura and Harmony Program. The 
Compass Institute, an award-winning ‘For Purpose’ 
organisation on the Sunshine Coast, is dedicated to 
providing support for individuals with intellectual and/
or physical abilities.

Our program leadership team recently visited The 
Compass Farm near Palmwoods, where we witnessed 
Compass clients participating in various activities 
such as gardening, catering, hospitality, arts and 
crafts, candle and jewellery making, animal care, 
and socialising. We were deeply impressed by their 
commitment, passion and enthusiasm.

We are excited to collaborate with Compass to provide 
trainee-based work opportunities through the Aura 
and Harmony Program for clients interested in gaining 
insights into the construction industry.

Discover more about Compass and their incredible 
work in our community by visiting their website at 
compassinc.org.au.

The Program Leadership Team recently visited The Compass Farm near Palmwoods 
where The Compass Institute CEO, David Dangerfield, gave an inspiring guided tour of 
the meaningful work they do in our community. 

We are always looking for ways to be more sustainable. If you’d like to receive this quarterly Construction Update 
for the Aura and Harmony Program via email instead and help us cut down on paper, please send us an email to let 
us know: A&Hcommunity@mcdgroup.com


